
Y1 Peak Adventure Trial Run 
  
Dear All, 
 
We are writing to let you know that as in previous years, there will be an 
overnight trip to the Rotary Centre in Castleton (where the school stays when 
it goes on Peak Adventure in Year 2) for parents and children. 
 
There are a couple of reasons for doing this, primarily it gives the children (and 
parents) an opportunity to see the centre and to get a taste of what Peak 
Adventure will be like but also I am sure (and parents who have been 
previously have said) that it will be a fun time for us all, adults and kids!  
 
This trip however is not organised by the school, it is completely organised by 
the parents and will only be a success and worthwhile if we have enough 
people sign up and enough people get involved. 
 
A booking has been made for the centre for the 9 June, this is a Saturday 
night and we plan to stay for one night.  
 
The cost of the centre is £350 per night for up to 30 adults and children. If 
more than 30 people want to stay each additional person will be charged at 
£10 per person. This means that if 30 children and their families want to come 
it will work out about £12 per person. This would be finalised when we know 
numbers. Other costs will be crafts, fish and chips on the Saturday night, hot 
chocolate on Saturday night, breakfast on the Sunday (cereals and toast etc). 
We ask that you bring your own packed lunch for Saturday as we plan to go on 
a walk on Saturday with lunch halfway through. The fish and chips will be 
ordered in advance and we will coordinate this nearer the time.  
 
We all went on the practice 2 years ago and it was a real success and really 
helpful for the kids in preparation for the following year.  
 
The plan is to eat together and to have activities similar to those they will do 
while they are away, craft, a walk, games etc. Once we have got an idea of 
numbers we can move forward with more of the specifics in terms of planning 
and organisation (we'll be looking for volunteers!). Please let us know whether 
you are able to come and how many places you require (in the past siblings 
have been able to come) by 9 February 2018.  A child needs to have a 
responsible adult with them and it would be really helpful if you can let us 



know who that will be when you confirm you would like to come. Please can 
you also let us know if you would like to bring additional family members too 
and we will see if numbers allow this.  We will then need to collect deposits 
after February half term. 
 
We will send a further letter with more details when we have an idea of 
numbers and let you know about deposits etc. We will also begin to pull 
together both a timetable for the weekend and a list of jobs for people to 
volunteer for  
 
We look forward to hearing from you 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Jenny, Emma, Dee and Sarah 
 


